

ST. BERNARD'S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 Patterson Street, East Coburg 3058 Telephone: 9384-8500 Facsimile: 9383-1721

www.stbernardscoberg.catholic.edu.au email: schooladmin@sbernardscoburg.catholic.edu.au

Thursday 18th July 2024

Dear Foundation Parents and Carers,

On Friday 26th of July, the Foundation students will celebrate their first 100 days of school!

When you arrive at school from 8.30 onwards, please come to the hall, where you will be able to take some photos with your child.



In celebration of this day, we are asking that children dress as if they are 100 years old. Be creative and keep in mind this is for fun.

Here are some ideas to help your child look 100 years old:

- Glasses
- Shawl
- Knee highs
- Costume jewellery
- Powder or grey hair spray
- Pocket watch
- Grey wig or bald wig
- Handkerchief

This is not designed to be a stressful activity. Simple and practical is the idea. The children need to be able to wear it all day for our 100 days activities.

If you have any questions please come and see us. Thank you for your support.

Leah